
                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sponsors, 

 

San Diego Air Cooled and the A.B.L.E. Club want to say thank you for your 

donation in support of our Air Cooled Fiesta car show.  At this time, due to 
current events, we will be postponing the show until further notice. We are 
returning your donations, as we do not feel it is fiscally responsible to hold 
your money with just the possibility of having the event later in the year.   

 

We are currently working with Imperial Beach city officials to find a 
tentative date later in the year for our show.  Once we have solidified a 
date, we would love to reach out to you again to see if sponsorship is 
something you would still like to pursue.   

 

 

 

 

 

 Thank You, 

George Schissler 

San Diego Air Cooled President 

George Schissler   


